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Sparey, Robert (COOG - Planning & Environment Decisions Wales)

From:  on behalf of 
PEDW – Seilwaith / Infrastructure

Sent: 22 August 2022 10:58
Subject: FW: PEDW - EIA Screening Direction - DNS CAS-01900-V0J7C7 - Parc Solar 

Caenewydd, Gowerton >>>
Attachments: 2022-08-17 -  EIA Screening Direction.pdf

(Email sent to LPA, Agent, Cadw and NRW) 
 
Good Morning, 
 
Thank you for highlighting the discrepancy to us. 
 
Please see attached an amended version of the EIA Screening Direction confirming that EIA is not 
required. 
 
Warm Regards, 

 
 

From:   
Sent: 22 August 2022 06:33 
To: PEDW – Seilwaith / Infrastructure <PEDW.Infrastructure@gov.wales> 
Cc:  
Subject: RE: PEDW - EIA Screening Direction - DNS CAS-01900-V0J7C7 - Parc Solar Caenewydd, Gowerton >>> 
 
Dear   
 
Thank you for circulating the Non-EIA screening direction for Parc Solar Caenewydd.    The Applicant is kindly asking 
if you could correct the typo contained within section 6 of the table, which erroneously states that the development 
is EIA development, relevant extract highlighted below: -  

Kind regards  
 
Gareth Roberts
 

 

Director 
 

  

  
 

First Floor | South Wing | Equinox North | Great Park Road | Almondsbury | Bristol | BS32 4QL
 
 

    




